(5/18/16) Board Meeting- Item 10
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg
Deadline: 5/16/16 by 12:00 noon

commentletters

From: Shane Taylor <staylor@arroyogrande.org> F@ ECEIVE F‘J
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 11:51 AM : .
To: commentletters 5-10-16
Subject: fact sheet STRCECIe

There is some contradiction on the fact sheet. The supply and demand projections per the fact sheet say to use the
water year, but the table for example calculations show using the calendar year.
Which one is it. Just a thought | know of no agency that uses a federal fiscal year for water supply or demand.

Shane Taylor

City of Arroyo Grande
Utilities Supervisor
805-473-5464 office
805 459-4859 cell

The information contained in this email pertains to City business and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient and you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply email or phone and
delete the message. Please note that email correspondence with the City of Arroyo Grande, along with attachments, may be subject to
the California Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt by law.



